
Division Advisory No. 018, s. 2025 
September 23, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,      
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsaragani.com)  

PARTICIPATION TO TECHNICAL OFFICIALS TRAINING FOR 
WEIGHTLIFTING

With reference to the letter from Ms. Hidilyn Diaz-Naranjo Oly, Olympian and the 
Director of HD Weightlifting Academy, dated August 26, 2025, interested teachers 
and school heads of the Division Office of Sarangani are encouraged to participate 
on the Technical Officials Training for Weightlifting, a training that aims to 
strengthen the weightlifting community in this Division in preparation for the 
inclusion of such event to the lower meets prior to the Palarong Pambansa 2026. 
The onsite training will be conducted on September 30-October 2, 2025 at RMMC 
Basic Education Campus Covered Court, Lagao General Santos City.  

Interested teachers and school heads  may access the registration on a first come-
first, serve-basis  and application through this link:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OKra6tOJSyrFWekUcWY8EZBNxb2TX-z-
wYofL3PB-dY/viewform?pli=1&pli=1&edit_requested=true 

Registration Fee: 
• Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (P2,500.00) inclusive of
food for three (3) days, training kit & certificates.
• Live out seminar

All interested may participate in the training on a voluntary basis and may be 
charged to any available local funds of their respective schools. 

For inquiries, contact: 

Junellete D. Mabunga 
Youth Formation Coordinator/Division Sports Officer 
DepEd – Schools Division Office, Capitol Compound 
Maribulan, Alabel, Sarangani Province 
Mobile phone number: 0945-407-1437  

Encl.: As stated 
Ref.: As stated 
Adriano A. Daligdig/SGOD/DA – participation to technical officials training for weightlifting 
0889/September 23, 2025

http://www.depedsaragani.com/



		2025-09-24T19:25:10+0800
	JIP




